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We are moving forward with work inside the building and hope that the ground floor
will soon be operational

We have lift off! At the end of September the lift between floors
was officially installed

 Our NYW County Office
taking shape

 Main Hall looking towards the
Activity Area 

Main Hall now fully
plasterboarded

Groundfloor

First floor 
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Thank you so much to everyone who has organised, or supported, one of our festive
fundraising activities

Thank you to everyone who
organised a Christmas jumper event

this December and to all those who
bought our Christmas cards. 

Despite freezing weather we had a fantastic time
at the Harrogate Christmas Market Charity Hut. 

Thank you to everyone who donated prizes and to
Judi and her team of helpers who raised nearly

£400 for Birk Crag. 

 Our Ceilidh was a huge success raising
£1,300. Thank you to Bob Carter and the Hot

Tap Band for such a fun night!

St Peter’s Church Harrogate
Birk Crag Christmas Tree
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Here are just a few simple ways you can support us

Birk Crag does has an
Amazon wishlist - please

click on the wishlist to take
a look. There are items for

all budgets. 

Remember to save your
Christmas stamps for Birk Crag.  
We have drop off points across
the County so do get in touch if

you have some stamps you wish
to donate. 

Donate anytime via
our JustGiving page.

Don’t forget you can also raise funds for us by
shopping using easyfundraising or by playing the

Harrogate Local Lotto.

 Together we can make 2024 the year we open the Birk Crag Centre again!
Thank you for your support and happy Christmas

Having a January declutter? Don’t
forget we can take old mobile

phones and tablets. We are also
raising an incredible amount from

selling old Guiding and Scouting
badges so if you have any to donate

please do get in touch. 

We have a fundraising quiz & auction planned for Friday 15th March and also hope to have
another open day in the new year when the weather is brighter. More information to follow. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1N1PI2DLTCLYX?ref_=wl_share
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/birkcragctr/
https://www.thelocallotto.co.uk/good-causes
https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/girl-guiding-north-yorkshire-west/birkcragcentre
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